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Beck Park Expansion     
Public Meeting #2, Saturday, March 4, 2023 

Together, we are reimagining Beck Park! Please join us for a Community Open House on Saturday, March 4th from 

1 p.m. to 3 p.m. at the ETHS TEAMS Transition House located at 1742 Lemar Avenue. Share your feedback on 

design concepts based on the incredible input from the first series of community conversations held in November. 

Feel free to stop by anytime between 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. for interactive exercises, kids’ activities, and local 

food/refreshments! 

 

For additional information and updates, please visit the project’s website at www.cityofevanston.org/beckpark or by 

following the QR Code below. 

 

http://www.cityofevanston.org/beckpark

